
The Holiday Trains at Auburn Heights event will include rides on the 1/8-scale steam railroad around
the Yorklyn estate of Tom Marshall.
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New groups hosts fund-raiser for Auburn Heights
The Friends of Auburn Heights

Preserve and the Marshall Steam
Team will host their first fund-rais­
er on December 27 and 28 in

Yorklyn.
The Holiday Trains at Auburn

Heights event will include rides on
the l/8th-scale steam railroad,

tours of the largest collection of
operating Stanley Steam automo­
biles, antique standard-gauge elec­
tric train displays, popcorn from a

>team-powered popcorn
nachine and hot choco-
ate.

The event will be
leld at the Yorklyn estate
?f Tom Marshall from 1-
1 p.m. Tickets are $10, $7
'or ages 2-12, cash only.

Marshall donated
:he estate last year to the
>tate, which plans to
nclude it in a larger
Auburn Heights Preserve
n the Yorklyn area. The
Friends of Auburn
heights was formed to
benefit the park, while
:he Marshall Steam Team
maintains the model rail-
■oad. The estate is on Rt.
i2 north of Yorklyn.

For more informa-
don, go to
www.stanley mot-
jrcarriage.com/auburn-
veekend.htm.

http://www.stanley
jrcarriage.com/auburn-

